
   

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter - May 2023 - #8 

 

We hope you are all enjoying an active summer term. 

 

Firstly welcome to any new subscribers and to all our current partner schools. 

 

Please see below information regarding the LPDS / PE Passport / Edgehill 

university conference we are holding on the 30th June 2023. 

 

 

 

 

30th June @ Edge Hill University 

 

 
1 FREE place – Getting the most from the 

Lancashire PE Passport Conference  



   

LPDS and PE Passport in partnership with Edge Hill University welcome you to 

attend the Getting the most from the Lancashire PE Passport conference. 

 

The day will consist of learning more about the functions and features of the 

App and Website through Keynote speakers and a range of workshops.  

Since the launch of the Lancashire PE Passport Platform there has been many 

new additions and features added and we would love to share these with you.  

We are delighted to welcome our keynote speaker; Lorna Goldie School 

Swimming and Water Safety Development Officer for Swim England.  

There will be a number of CPD sessions and workshops led by our LPDS 

teaching and learning consultants and PE Passport colleagues in which you 

can learn about delivering high-quality Physical Education using the Lancashire 

PE Passport Platform.  

The conference has been limited to 1 member of staff per school, ideally the PE 

Subject Leader  

You can sign up to the event for free, via this webpage;  

https://clickquestion.lancashire.gov.uk/runQuestionnaire.asp?qid=905123  

Please be aware of the following:  

*Timings for the day 09.00-15.45  

*1 delegate per school – PE Subject Leader  

*Lunch will be provided  

*Dress appropriately for practical workshops  

*Bring your iPad with the latest version of the PE Passport App  

The workshops we will be running on the day are as follows:  

1. Achieving 60 minutes physical activity  



2. Gymnastics  

3. Swim England, Swim Charter  

4. EYFS and Fundamental Movement Skills  

5. Teaching Games Progression  

6. Orienteering at KS2  

7. Gamification  

8. Pippa and Eddie EYFS  

9. Dance 2 School  

10. Curriculum Mapping using PE Passport Evidencing and Assessment  

11. Using the PE Passport App in a Deep Dive  

12. Aball 1   

As part of the signing up process you will need to select 4 workshops you 

would like to attend and inform of us of any dietary requirements  

 

All attendees will have a chance to win a brand new kit (including choice of 

colour and school badge) for their school football team from PE Passport's 

partners Macron. 

 

 



 

Many thanks  

Jess Squires Teaching and Learning Consultant PE 

 

Lee Manion Director  Primary PE Passport 

 

Glenn Swindlehurst  Senior Lecturer Primary Physical Education 
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